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Leading MBA transformed and fast-tracked for modern professionals 

Working professionals across the globe can now achieve their career aspirations–on their 

terms–through Australian Institute of Business’s progressive Fast-Track MBA 

Australian Institute of Business (AIB) today announced the Fast-Track MBA, a new, contemporary 

take on their leading online MBA program. With millions of working professionals around the world 

re-evaluating their futures, AIB’s Fast-Track MBA allows students–in Australia and abroad—to 

achieve their masters’ qualifications in as little as 12 months*.  

With more than 16,000 graduates from 95 countries, AIB MBA’s position as a national and global 

leader was recently reconfirmed by achieving a Tier One 8th place national and Tier One (#28) global 

ranking in CEO Magazine (February 2022). 

Jo Thomas, AIB’s CEO said COVID-19 had transformed workplaces and careers, with millions of 

professionals considering what they need to do to have more meaningful careers and fulfilling lives. 

“MBAs are globally renowned for providing graduates with executive credentials to expand their 

career opportunities and, by launching our Fast-Track MBA, we’re accelerating these opportunities 

for working professionals. 

“The Fast-Track MBA combines our practical business education expertise with our industry-leading 

online learning capability, providing students with a flexible experience and accelerated career 

outcomes–from anywhere in the world. 

“Working professionals who are currently reevaluating their career and lifestyles that enroll in the 

Fast-Track MBA before 4 April 2022, can now structure their program and conclude all courses by 

May 2023,” said Ms Thomas. 

Dave Whiting, Director of DGW Consulting and AIB’s 2021 MBA Valedictorian said he studied and 

completed his MBA at AIB while his family travelled across Africa during 2020 and Europe in 2021. 

“I knew what I wanted from the MBA and halfway through, as my professional opportunities aligned 

with the course’s practical learning experiences, I decided to complete my studies faster than the 

traditional MBA offered. 

“The AIB’s new Fast-Track MBA would suit professionals who know what they want to achieve, are 

focused on applying practical learning experiences in the real-world and are prepared to knuckle 

down. 

“I went for it so that I could focus on my next career move and long-term aspirations of starting my 

own management consulting business,” said Mr Whiting. 

The next intake of students The Fast-Track MBA from Term 3, with an enrollment cutoff on the 4th 

April. For more information, visit https://www.aib.edu.au/courses/aib-mba/ 
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About the Australian Institute of Business: Australian Institute of Business is a global higher 

education institution and Australia's largest online MBA provider. Delivered entirely online and 

designed to fit around the lives of busy working people, Australian Institute of Business' postgraduate 

business degrees are fully accredited in Australia, internationally recognised and industry-aligned. 

Australian Institute of Business has a history of over 37 years of excellence, and a network of more 

than 16,000 students and graduates across 95 countries. 

 


